You are Suzan living in Room No. 28, Boys' Hostel, Delhi Public School, K.K. Puram, Bangalore. Write a letter to your uncle living abroad requesting him to bring a new pocket size computer for you.

Room No.  28


Boys’ Hostel, Delhi Public School, 

K.K.  Puram,

Bangalore

26th March 20_

My dear Uncle

I have come to know that a new pocket size computer has been developed in the U.S.A. This computer, it is said, is an improved Version of all the previous computers of this size the world over.

I shall be very thankful to you if you can kindly bring one such pocket computer for me when you happen to return to India. This being an age of computers, this handy computer will help me greatly in many ways and I shall not be left behind in life.

Yours affectionately

 Suzan

